
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

Please take notice that a special meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the West 

Sayville-Oakdale Fire District will be convened on Thursday, January 16, 2020 at 6:15pm in the 

Headquarters station, 80 Main Street, West Sayville, NY. 

 

The purpose of the meeting will be to conduct special business that needs immediate attention. 

 

All meetings of the West Sayville-Oakdale Fire District are open to the public. 

 

This notification is being made pursuant to the applicable provisions of the Public Officers Law 

of the State of New York. 

 

Dated: January 15, 2020 

 

Thomas G. McNamara, Chairman 

Board of Fire Commissioners 

West Sayville-Oakdale Fire District 

 


